Kathleen Stacy earns OSBA award

COLUMBUS - Kathleen Stacy, Vice-President of the Manchester Local school board, will be presented
with the Ohio School Boards Association’s Award of Achievement at the association’s regional spring
conference that is being held in Clayton on Tuesday, March 16, 2010.

The Award of Achievement is given to school board members in recognition of their commitment to
training and leadership activities on their boards of education and region and statewide OSBA activities.

The Ohio School Boards Association is in its 55 year of service to public education and represents the
state’s public school boards. OSBA’s services include: management consulting, continuing education
through training programs and workshops, policy development, legal services, legislative initiatives,
management services, superintendent and other executive searches, information, technology, employee
relations and communications. For more information, contact OSBA or your local school board
members.



